From:

Sent:

To: Subject: Lorie Hunter < lorieh472@gmail.com>

Thursday, July 5, 2018 9:41 PM

Roxanne St. Germain Fwd: Follow-up meeting

For incoming.

Lorie

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: john shymko <shymkojohn@gmail.com>

**Date:** July 5, 2018 at 6:21:37 PM EDT

**To:** Barry Turcotte pwsuper@temagami.ca>

Cc: "kmintern@temagami.ca" < kmintern@temagami.ca>, Lorie Hunter < lorieh472@gmail.com>, Paul

and Sara Middleton psmiddleton@ontera.net>, Ike Laba <ipre>ikelaba@onlink.net>, quelia cormier

<mrspcormier@gmail.com>, Patrick Cormier <<u>cormierp5@gmail.com</u>>, Sabrina Pandolfo

<jumago@xplornet.com>

Subject: Re: Follow-up meeting

## Mayor 🗓 Temagami marks Canada' 151st

July 4, 2018CommunityEditorial Staff









File Elncoming DOther

esuncil 1 DA

Share this article...

Diane Johnston

Speaker Reporter

TEMAGAMI – Hot and steamy conditions did not keep crowds from Temagami's Canada Day celebrations.

Landlubbers stuck to the inflatable play structures, live music, food and the Lions Club flea market. Kids, meanwhile, jumped into the sheltered swimming area on the waterfront.

And after the singing of O Canada, there were cupcakes, arranged to replicate the Canadian flag.

The festivities got off to a stormy start June 30 with heavy rains.

But the pancake breakfast and opening of the Temagami Community Market for its tenth season proceeded.

During official opening ceremonies July 1, Temagami Mayor Lorie Hunter commended the ad hoc organizing committee and sponsors - more than 20 businesses, organizations and individuals – with pulling the event together.

"Our volunteers are truly what make Temagami great," she said.

Chief Randy Becker offered greetings from the Teme-Augama Anishnabai.

"Canada is made up of so many different people," he said.

Some have fled bad conditions in their original home countries, he said, while others came in hopes of a better life.

"Canada has always been a safe refuge for people," he said.

It also has a "very prestigious" military history, thanks to a fighting force with heart "and what we believe in as a country," said Becker.

Chief Arnold Paul of the Temagami First Nation (TFN) also extended greetings.

He added that the annual TFN pow wow would be held this year in Temagami North at the arena July 14 and 15.

Given the construction now underway of a new multiuse facility, he said it wasn't possible to host the event on Bear Island.

He thanked the municipality for permission to hold the pow wow in Temagami North.

On Thu, Jul 5, 2018 at 4:20 PM, Barry Turcotte < <u>pwsuper@temagami.ca</u>> wrote:

Thanks for sharing John!

CHEERS!!!

**Barry Turcotte** 

On Jul 5, 2018, at 4:15 PM, john shymko <shymkojohn@gmail.com> wrote:

http://speaker.northernontario.ca/temagami-marks-canadas-151st/

On Wed, Jul 4, 2018 at 3:40 PM, Barry Turcotte < <u>pwsuper@temagami.ca</u>> wrote:

OK thank you

From: kmintern@temagami.ca

Sent: Wednesday, July 4, 2018 10:53 AM

To: Lorie Hunter <lorieh472@gmail.com>; Paul and Sara Middleton

<psmiddleton@ontera.net>; John Shymko <shymkojohn@gmail.com>; Barry Turcotte

<pwsuper@temagami.ca>; Ike Laba <ikelaba@onlink.net>; quelia cormier

<mrspcormier@gmail.com>; Patrick Cormier <cormierp5@gmail.com>; Sabrina

Judy Gouin < jumago@xplornet.com>

Subject: Follow-up meeting

Hi everyone,

Our follow-up Canada Day Ad-Hoc Committee meeting will be on July 17<sup>th</sup>, at 3:00pm in the boardroom.

Thank you,

## Kaitlyn Monsma

Toursim & Special Initiatives Intern

The Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami

7 Lakeshore Dr. P.O. Box 220

Temagami, ON, P0H 2H0

T: 705-569-3421

E: kmintern@temagami.ca

www.temagami.ca

